
 

 

March 7, 2025 
 
Dear Kraus Valued Partners: 
 
The Kraus® brand mission is to offer an array of industry-leading kitchen sink and faucet designs that 
focus on delivering high-value functionality-boosting solutions, with meaningful Innovations for Real Life™. 
 
Kraus always strives to provide industry leading quality products at the best value for our customers.  As 
we continue our efforts to deliver high quality products, we are also facing rising expenses due to changes 
in global trade policies. To sustain the high-quality products and services you rely on, we will be 
implementing the following omnichannel price increases, effective May 4, 2025:  
 

BRAND PRODUCT CATEGORY AVERAGE PRICE 
INCREASE %  

KRAUS Kitchen Sinks* 12.4% 
KRAUS Kitchen Faucets   5.8% 
KRAUS Kitchen Combinations* 14.2% 
KRAUS Kitchen Accessories   9.8% 
KRAUS Bathroom Sinks   3.9% 
KRAUS Bathroom Faucets   6.9% 
KRAUS Bathroom Combinations No Change 
KRAUS Bathroom Accessories   9.0% 
DELTA Kitchen Sinks* 14.5% 

*Granite composite and fireclay sinks are excluded from pricing action 
 
Orders received prior to May 4, 2025, will receive current pricing. However, to effectively manage 
inventory and delivery service levels, we will not be able to support any stocking orders above normal 
volumes from now until the price increase takes effect. The global trade policy is fluid, and Kraus reserves 
the right to further adjust as needed going forward. 
 
Your Kraus sales manager will provide you with the updated price file. Please let us know if you have any 
questions upon review. The new MAP pricing will take effect at 12:01 a.m. on May 4, 2025, with 
enforcement beginning shortly thereafter.   
 
The whole Kraus family appreciates your understanding and support as we continue through these 
challenging and turbulent times.  
  
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
Daniel Lusby 
VP Finance - Kraus 


